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PUBLIC WORKS REPORT
July 2025

WATER: In the month of July 2025, the water system met the standards and rules of TCEQ, Contractors laying
flber optics started thelr projects In Annetta. The pubilc works crew has been busy in July. Marking water and
sewer lines has heen a focus for us, The project will see fiber belng drifled along all roads In the town. The
contractors working In our town have damaged two water malhs on Meadow Park and Longleaf Ct. Repalrs for
the damage were contracted aut to CPM constructlon. There have also been multiple service lines damaged and
repaired by our crew utliizIng the contractors who damaged the lines to excavate the areas that were damaged.
The amount of fiber crews and the speed at which they were moving was more than our crew could keep up with.
A meeting was held with the project managers for the fiber contractors in Town Hall, an agreement was arranged
to slow down the contractors to allow our crew to mark water and sewer malns to mitigate future damage that
could threaten the town's water supply, The normal water leaks that occurred had to be maintained as well,
Overall, the town’s water supply has been able to keap up with the demand.

WORK ORDERS:
Miscellaneous 0 Meter Accuracy 0
Water Quallty 0 Low Presstire 2
Meter Swap 0 Leak 3
Qccupant Change 2 Information 0
Repair 3 Disconnect 2
Connect 1 Cut off 0
Reinstate 0 Meter read 0
S TOTAL A 4R

Automated Meter Leak Notifications
73

Ryan Berry, Water/Wastewater Superintendent
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PUBLIC WORKS WASTEWATER REPORT
July 2025

In the month of July, the wastewater plant and system remained in compliance
with TCEQ standards and regulations. The wastewater plant is operating normally.
Fiber optic contractors damaged the force main that runs from the Rim Rock lift
station to the wastewater plant. Tejas was called to make repairs, as well as
Magnaflow had to be called to pump the lift station and transfer the wastewater
to the Meadow Park [ift station. Public works were able to act fast and the amount
of wastewater loss was minimal due to the low flow at time of damage. The town’s
cleanout and sewer tap had to be repaired on the 100 block of Pepperbush Ln. due
to fiber crews damaging the line, The town’s crew utilized the contractors to
excavate the area for repairs.

Repairs to wastewater system:
Force Main on Lakeview Dr.

Sewer tap on Pepperbush Ln.
Gallons pumped to Split Rail:
2.11 mgd
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Water/Water Superintendent




